
MEMORANDUM

To: FILE

Subject: Application ID: 2015-169

Date: 4/28/2016

From: Nell Donaldson

The Fire Dept. has reviewed the final drawings and documents, the applicant has addressed my questions / 
concerns.  I remember discussion in the pre-application phase that there might be connectivitiy between Thames 
and Fore by extending the drive-up to Thames.  The Fire Dept. would very much be in favor of such a proposal.

4/27/2016

The Fire Dept. has reviewed the final drawings and documents, the applicant has addressed my questions / 
concerns.  I remember discussion in the pre-application phase that there might be connectivitiy between Thames 
and Fore by extending the drive-up to Thames.  The Fire Dept. would very much be in favor of such a proposal.

Comments Submitted by: Keith Gautreau/Fire on 4/27/2016


